
 

 

 

 

Making Learning Visible 
A One-Day Conference on Sharing Evidence of Student Learning 

April 30, 2011 

9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
 

What do you do in your classes that promotes student learning?  What practices have you 

integrated into your teaching and how do you know they are working?  What evidence do 

you have that students are learning? 
 

Augustana is hosting a one-day conference designed for college instructors in our area to 

share what is happening in their classrooms.  It is an opportunity to meet with others 
interested in teaching and learning, and discuss what we do and how we evaluate our 

effectiveness. Plans for the day include a keynote speaker and several concurrent sessions.  

Registration will be approximately $50.00 per participant and will include snacks and lunch. A 

more detailed program and registration information will be sent in mid-March. 

 

You are invited to present your work at this conference.  For example, you might discuss a 

department initiative, a course that you developed, a class assignment that you tried, an 

evaluation strategy that you used, or a special learning opportunity that you offered.  Please 

complete the form below and return it to Ellen Hay at Augustana College, 639 38th Street or 

ellenhay@augustana.edu by Monday, March 7, 2011. 

 

 

Name:      College/University: 

 

 

E-mail address:     Street Address: 

 

Phone number: 

 

Title of presentation: 

 

Brief description of practice and its evaluation: 
 

 

 

Approximate time needed for your presentation:  

 

 

Technology needs: 


